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Pamela Martin

From: Philip Newton 
Sent: Monday, May 08, 2017 10:32 PM
To: Public Hearings
Subject: Proposed changes to 968 Walker St. and 722 PineSt.

Hello, 
I am a resident at 726 Pine St. 
I am a single parent with an 8 year-old, ... also, I work at home doing "homeshare" with a special needs adult male. 
 
I often do split shifts where I need to sleep in the day. 
I am very concerned about the level of noise and disturbance that the proposed changes will cause in my life. 
How long will this project take to complete? 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Philip Newton  
 
Sent from my iPad 
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